
 

 

 

 

 

 

14th October 2024 
  

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Year 1 and 2 Source Park Trip - 23rd and 24th October  
 

Your child has been invited to visit the Source Park, Hastings. The children will learn about the history of the 
building, play games involving pad sets and safety gear, watch a rider’s demonstration and every child will be 
given a free session wristband for a future visit.  
 

The visit will be led by class teachers and other members of academy staff.  
 
Swifts will be attending on 23rd October, Kingfishers will attend on 24th October, Skylarks will be split across both 
days. A separate email will be sent to Skylarks to confirm which date their child will attend the visit.  
 
We will travel on foot, leaving the academy at approximately 12:15pm, after the children have had their lunch. 
The children will return in time for dismissal at the usual time.  
 

On the day of the visit your child can wear their full academy uniform which includes a white t-shirt and purple 
jumper with the logo on and for the purpose of the visit, the pupils can wear comfy shoes such as trainers or 
wellies. Please ensure your child brings a coat and a drink of water.   
 

There is no charge for this trip.  
 
Please ensure you have filled in your child’s annual consent for on Parent Pay which enables them to attend. If 
you do not wish for your child to attend, please let your child’s teacher know. 
 
Yours sincerely,   
 
 
Miss Nijhuis, Miss Baker and Miss Baker  
Year 1 and 2 Class Teachers  

 

 

 

 


